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Just a short note to let you know that the Advocacy Training and Development (ATDP) web services 

and web site are available for use again.  In particular, the Advocacy Register 

www.advocateregister.org.au is available to help veterans and their families, and those who help 

them, to find an advocacy service. 

Thank you for your patience while we upgraded the security of the ATDP web services. The 

Department takes the protection of personal information seriously and will continue to take all 

necessary action to ensure that we can keep the ATDP’s information safe.  

If you are undertaking training, you will now be able to copy your offline training progress notes, and 

if you are a mentor you can enter your notes on your mentee’s training in the relevant workplace 

experience log.  If you have any difficulty doing this please contact the ATDP’s Support team for 

assistance – their contact details are at the end of this note. 

Now that the website has been re-instated, ex-service organisations (ESOs) can also recommence 

nominating people for training and Recognition of Prior Learning (RPL) through the Advocacy 

Register.  The ATDP’s Support team can also answer any queries about nominations for training or 

RPL.   

Authorised persons should also consider logging into the Advocacy Register to validate their ESO’s 

entry.   

If you have any questions or suggestions about the program please contact either 

ATDPenquiries@dva.gov.au or the manager of the program Chris May on 

Christopher.May2@dva.gov.au.  

Thank you once again for your dedication to supporting veterans, and I hope that this year is easier 

than the last for all of us. 

Wendy Clifford 

Acting Director, Advocacy Policy 

Department of Veterans’ Affairs 
 

Subscribe or Unsubscribe 
 
Please share this newsletter with anyone you know who may be interested.  
Let us know if you would like to be added or removed from the distribution list by sending an email 
to ATDP.communications@dva.gov.au 
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ATDP contact details 
 

General enquiries: Advocacy Training and Development Program - ATDPenquiries@dva.gov.au  
Websites:   Department of Veterans’ Affairs - www.dva.gov.au 

Advocacy Training and Development Program - www.web.atdp.org.au  
 

 

Region 1 
(Qld & NT) 

Region 2 
(NSW, ACT & WA) 

Region 3 
(Vic, Tas & SA) 

Dr Bob Grandin 
Regional Manager 
rm1@atdp.org.au 

Lorraine Grey 
Regional Manager 
rm2@atdp.org.au 

Mob:  

Roger Greene 
Regional Manager 
rm3@atdp.org.au 

Mob: 0411 431 189 

Amanda Williams 
Program Support Officer 1 

pso1@atdp.org.au 
Work: (08) 8290 0283 
Mobile: 0484 820 620 

 

Samone Mason 
Program Support Officer 2 

pso2@atdp.org.au 
Work: (02) 6276 4828 

Mobile: 0484 076 849 
 

Philip Boys 
Program Support Officer 3 

pso3@atdp.org.au 
Work: (08) 8290 0273 
Mobile: 0484 594 791 

 

Program Support Team Leader - Elizabeth Owen – elizabeth.owen@dva.gov.au  
Work - (08) 8290 0499 or Mobile - 0484 093 016 

 

 
Feedback 
 
If you have any questions, comments or 
suggestions about this newsletter, please send 
an email to ATDP.communications@dva.gov.au 
 

mailto:enquiries@dva.gov.au
http://www.dva.gov.au/
http://www.web.atdp.org.au/
mailto:rm1@atdp.org.au
mailto:rm2@atdp.org.au
mailto:rm3@atdp.org.au
mailto:pso1@atdp.org.au
mailto:pso2@atdp.org.au
mailto:pso3@atdp.org.au
mailto:elizabeth.owen@dva.gov.au
mailto:ATDP.communications@dva.gov.au

